
PMEL Reunion Luncheon on December 6, 2014 

 

Last year we decided to see about a brunch buffet at the Double Tree.  During the year they 

changed personnel, again, and did not even have us penciled in on their schedule.   When they 

finally called us back the menu they presented had unsatisfactory/insufficient choices and came 

with the price of $33.00.  For this year we are going to try something new.  We have checked out 

the Golden Corral buffet and they have a separate room we can use, at no charge.  We can have 

the room from 10:15 A.M. until about 12:30 P.M. 

 

It will cost us less than $15 per person.  Those of us who are 60 and over should ask for the 

senior discount.  Breakfast (until 10:59AM) is $8.99 (seniors $8.19) plus the cost of drink (e.g. 

coffee or soft drink) … water is free (NOTE: there is normally some juice available that is 

included with the breakfast buffet).  11AM and after the price is $11.89 or $11.19 for seniors.  

They start changing over to the lunch menu about 10:30 AM.  Arrival time is up to you but if 

you get there and get your meal paid for before 11AM you get the breakfast price and can still 

eat lunch.  

 

This being a major change in our luncheon there will be some other changes.  No name tags, no 

door prizes or money pot and you pay as you come in at the register.  I also will not have all the 

photo albums on display.  They also do not serve alcohol. 

 

We will have the guest book available so please sign in. 

 

We know this location is a little far south but it is a newer restaurant and we hope it will work 

ok.  If things do go good and we keep going then next year maybe we can use a buffet restaurant 

on the north side of town. 

 

Golden Corral – Centennial 

15775 E. Arapahoe Road 

303-865-4250 

 

Just West of S. Parker Road on North side of Arapahoe Road. 

 

From I-25 South bound Take exit 197 and go East on Arapahoe Road about 4.5 miles – it is on 

the North side (West bound lane).  Go past the Golden Corral and use the cross over before S. 

Parker Road to turn back West. 

 

http://www.goldencorral.com/ 
 

Hope to see a good turn out and if you cannot make it we wish you and yours a happy holiday 

season. 

  

George 
 
 
 
 

http://www.goldencorral.com/

